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Application address: Heath Buildings, High Street, Oxshott, Leatherhead, KT22 0JW

Name: Ms Elmes

Address: 35 Charlwood Drive, Oxshott, Leatherhead, Surrey, KT22 0HB

Comment type: You support the planning application

Date of comment: 11 Mar 2024

Comment: Having looked at this re-submitted application, I can see that many of the points that
caused the previous application to be refused have been addressed. 

I am very worried that, should this application be refused again, the refurbishment that some in
Oxshott prefer, will include a 2 storey extension above this '60s monstrosity, under Permitted
Development. Or worse still, we have a fight with a supermarket chain to build one of their smaller
stores, which will kill our local shop trade. Just look at the Co-Op in Claygate! 

I know that when this site gets developed there will be disruption, inconvenience and noise BUT
this will happen whatever gets built. 

This building is stylish, if still a tad imposing, but such a better fit with Oxshott that what is currently
in-stitu. 

As an Oxshott resident for over 30 years, I fully support this application.


